
  

Message to U.S. Citizens: 
Reminder – April 18 Town Hall Meeting in Guatemala City 

 
 
April 17, 2017 
 

 
Representatives of the American Citizen Services Unit and other U.S. Embassy 
personnel, including a DHS representative, will present information of interest to U.S. 
citizens in Guatemala and will be available to answer your questions at the Town Hall 
Meeting. 
 
 

Town Hall Meeting 
Addressed to All American Citizens residing or traveling in the area 

CITY DATE PLACE TIME 

Guatemala City April 18 Barcelo Hotel 05:00 p.m. 

 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
If you have any further inquiries, please don’t hesitate to contact us through our e-mail 
amcitsguatemala@state.gov or telephone number 2326-4942. 
 
For further information: 

See the State Department's travel website for the Worldwide Caution, Travel Warnings, 
Travel Alerts, and Country Specific Information.  

Enroll in the Smart Traveler Enrollment Program (STEP) to receive security messages 
and make it easier to locate you in an emergency.   

Contact the U.S. Embassy in Guatemala, located at Avenida Reforma 7-01, Zona 10, 
Guatemala Ciudad, Guatemala, at +502-2326-4000, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Monday 
through Thursday and 8:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. on Friday. After-hours emergency 
number for U.S. citizens is +502-2331-2354. 

Call 1-888-407-4747 toll-free in the United States and Canada or 1-202-501-4444 from 
other countries from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time, Monday through 
Friday (except U.S. federal holidays). 

Follow us on Twitter and Facebook.  
 

The Embassy of the United States of America 

Guatemala City, Guatemala 
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